Barber, Kyle

From: Barber, Kyle

Sent: Monday, July 25, 2016 10:34 AM
To: ‘Todd Burgess'

Subject: RE: Clinton Water and Sewer
Todd

Could you mail in a corrected DMR with that value highlighted? It should also have a new signature/date. That's the only
way it can be corrected on our end.

Thanks for your help

Kyle Barber

Enforcement Analyst

Office of Water Quality

Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality
(501) 682-0823

From: Todd Burgess [mailto:tburgess@clintonwater.com]
Sent: Monday, July 25, 2016 10:26 AM

To: Barber, Kyle

Subject: Clinton Water and Sewer

Morning Mr. Barber,

Permit number AR0048836, Discharge 001-A for the reporting period of April
2016 was missing the BOD entry on the DMR. Please be advised that entry should be "11.40".

Thank you,
Todd Burgess

General Manager
Clinton Water and Sewer



